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Because I will be out of the country for a few days this week, and probably not able to send out a full
newsletter late in the week (I get back late Friday night), I will list a few quick items that I would like all
of you to know about:

1. ORANGEWOOD CONSTITUENCY MEETING, Monday night, March 7, 7:00 pm, Library.
All of you interested in what is happening at Orangewood or have any questions, tomorrow night is the
Constituency Meeting, open to all. The official School Board will meet immediately afterwards.

2. SPANISH EVANGELISM--All of the Spanish churches in Orange County are banding together to
support a weekend of public evangelism at the Crystal Cathedral this week. Even though we have a large
number of Spanish members, I have not been able to get our church on their promotional list! Anyway,
here is the information:

Wednesday through Friday nights, 7:00 pm, March 9-11.
Crystal Cathedral
Speaker: Elder Bullon, a wonderful, powerful, even legendary Hispanic evangelist orig. from

South America
If you have an interest you can take, who needs to hear a Spanish message, this is your best chance!

3. SPANISH FIESTA: 159 people have signed up so far for the Spanish Fiesta next Saturday night. If
you still want to go, call the church office, 714-534-1987. 6:00 pm next Saturday night. Great food, and
some very special music and entertainment! I may be jet-lagged, but I will be there reveling in this great
night!

4. RUBIO'S: Eat out Thursday night at Rubio's, and raise money for Orangewood Academy! You need
a flyer, get one from the school or church office, or they can send one to you.

5. SEARCH COMMITTEE: We have interviewed some outstanding candidates for our Youth Pastor
position. We have one week to go from tomorrow night until we finish four more interviews, and then we
should be ready to meet, pray, and make a recommendation to the Church Board and Conference
Committee. It is such a huge decision; please pray that we get this right.

I will be leaving LAX at 9:00 tomorrow night, Monday night, with Angel Boloico. We will pass through
Manila early Wednesday morning, transfer next door to the domestic airport and fly south to General
Santos, the closest point to Indonesia! We have held meetings there, and have been part of a number of
other projects. I will be speaking Wednesday night and Thursday night for the memorial and funeral
services, and we will also meet with the 40 young Adopt-A-Ministers and visit other projects we have
worked on in the past. Friday morning I will fly back to Manila, meet with various church leaders in the
afternoon, and then fly home! Angel is one of 8 children of these wonderful church pioneers in this area,
and it is an honor to be asked to speak at these services. Pray for a safe trip for us, and for messages that
will bless the congregation at our downtown Central Church.

God bless you all!
Pastor Dan
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